
From: David McGovern 
Sent: 27 June 2016 10:28 
To: Young, Tony 

Cc: Andrew Holmes; Harry Fenner 
Subject: Prince Albert Road 

 

Hello Tony 

 

Sorry for the delay as I have been on holiday 

 

Please find attached drawing PL001 and PL002 

 

We are proposing to use a spandrel panel as shown on the drawings PL001 Photo D and 

PL002 Photo M & I 

 

This will be an aluminium panel in-between the glass as shown on the attached drawings / 

photos, the panel will be the same colour as the window so it looks exactly like the photos 

attached. 

 

Would it help if we came in with some samples to discuss further 

 

Hope this helps 

 

 

Regards 

  

David  

  

Cristallo Systems Ltd 

Web www.cristallosystems.com 

 


